
Budget Request for BoCC 24-25

From: Amanda Brown (amanda_brown@bradfordcountyfl.gov)

To: stillpe@aol.com

Date: Friday, June 14, 2024 at 03:21 PM EDT

Good afternoon,
 
I’m checking in to see if you will be submitting a letter of request for funding from Bradford
County for the 24-25 fiscal year. We are preparing to present all requests to the Board soon,
and I don’t want you to miss out if your organization was planning to submit a request.
 
If needed, please send your request in by June 20th so I can have it prepared and placed on
the agenda for approval.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Have a great weekend!
 
Thank you,
 
Amanda M Brown
Executive Assistant to County Manager
Bradford County Manager’s Office
945 N Temple Ave. Starke, FL 32091
904-966-6327
 
This email is intended for the addressee(s) indicated above only. It may contain information that is privileged,
confidential, or otherwise protected from disclosure. Any dissemination, review, use of the email, or its contents by
persons other than the addressee is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please delete it
immediately.
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